
Maintenance and Planning 

 

About 35 people jointed to help on the September 8-9, 2012 work weekend with 

environmental concerns and maintenance and planning projects. The later included: 

* Four of the six cabins have been cleaned, sanded and stained 

* The screens on all of the cabin were repaired 

* The steps on all of the cabins were cleaned 

* The furniture for the Clear Creek front porch was assembled 

 

Steve Kuhn combined the multiple camp reports into one. Maintenance and Planning met by 

phone in order to update and prioritize the CAMP report. This is being developed with multiple 

views to support the work of M and P, as well as, the finance committee and longer range 

planning.  

 

Please come and joins us for the next ILYM Semi-Annual Work Weekend on Saturday, May 18 

to Sunday, May 19, 2013. Once again it will be held in collaboration with ECC. We would also 

love to have more people given the increase in the size of the property. 

 

Diane Clark Dennis & Neil Mesner 

 


